
Minutes	SSC	Committee	
2/3/20	

	
Present	–	J,	Crivello,	M.	Armstrong,	H,	Freake,	S.	Armington,	G.	Bouquot,	K.	Bresciano,	S.	Croucher,	E.	
Curry,	N,	Moore,	S.	Nair,	D.	Reinwald,	L.	Walsh,	C.	Wentzel,	T.	Long	
	
Absent	–	S.	Brown,	R.	Coulter,	H.	Fitch,	S.	Wilson,	R.	Grenier,	L.	Schlesselman,	E.	Tripp	
	

• We	approved	the	final	language	for	the	change	in	the	academic	bylaws	related	to	the	dual	degree	
requirements.	We	will	present	the	changed	bylaws	in	the	March	Senate	meeting.	

• We	discussed	the	potential	problem	of	tuition	being	charged	for	summer	internships	in	the	
fall/spring	semester.	We	came	to	no	conclusion	and	decided	to	collect	more	information	on	the	
scope	of	the	problem.	

• We	discussed	IPE	classification	and	we	agreed	with	the	justification	for	the	IPE	classification.	
• We	also	discussed	the	requirement	of	HS	transcripts	as	part	of	the	admission	process	for	students	

who	hold	higher	degrees	and	agree	with	Admissions	(L.	Walsh)	that	they	were	no	longer	
necessary.	

• Academic	Integrity	discussion	was	tabled	
• We	discussed	the	new	CSD	course	modification	agreement	and	we	didn’t	have	strong	opinions.	

We	felt	that	our	opinions	were	not	impactful	since	we	could	not	alter	the	agreement.	
• We	discussed	the	Life	Transformative	Education	initiative	forwarded	by	the	President.	We	had	

concerns	as	to	how	this	would	be	managed	and	funded	and	thought	that	we	were	already	doing	
much	of	this	already.	

We	adjourned	at	3:23	p.m.	


